
 

 
15th April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Virtual School Exchange  
 
In November 2019 the school began to forge links with a school in the Netherlands, the Christelijk 
Lyceum Zeist in the south east of the country. The aim was to hold visits between the two schools 
but of course the impact of the pandemic prohibited this. We are however hopeful that some 
form of exchange might take place in the 2021-2022 academic year.  
 
Ahead of any potential exchange programme we’re holding a “virtual exchange” between 
students from the two schools on Thursday 22nd April. Year 9 pupils who wish to take part will 
spend periods 1 and 2 working on a series of projects with their counterparts in the Dutch school 
via video conferencing. Students will be expected to catch up on missed work from the two 
lessons they will miss.  
 
Please note that participation in this event is not linked to students being involved in any future 
exchange programme.  
 
If you’d like your child to take part in the virtual event then please fill in the slip below and return 
it to Mr Wright, Assistant Headteacher by Monday 19th April 8.45am. Please note that there are 
38 spaces available for this event. If more than 38 students choose to apply, we will look to 
allocate places using a lottery system.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
  
 
 
 

 
Michael Wright 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 
Virtual School Exchange 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the virtual school exchange, Thursday 22nd April 

 

Name of Child:……………………………….  Form:……………………………… 

 

Name of Parent/Carer:……………………..  Signature:………………………… 

 

 

TO BE RETURNED TO MR WRIGHT BY MONDAY 19th APRIL 8.45am 

 


